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SEATTLE, July 23, 2014 - Boeing is providing technical assistance to the investigation of the July 17 loss of
Malaysia Airlines Flight 17 at the request of the U.S. National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB), which is
supporting the international team.

Our thoughts and deepest sympathies continue to be with the families and loved ones of those who were on
board.




